
     I hope you have all taken time to enjoy the holidays.  Try to relax and have a slice of 

fruitcake or a cup of egg nog.   Our Friends group has a busy year ahead. 

     Our annual Chili Supper will be January 17 and hopefully everyone can do something 

to help out.  An e-mail will be sent to ask 

for volunteers, and tickets will be mailed 

early in January.  Our next meeting, Jan-

uary 9, will be held at the Garnett Li-

brary with a special speaker, Dr. John 

Hoover, from the St. Louis Mercantile 

Library.  Please plan to attend and bring 

a guest so we can fill the meeting room. 

     Some reminders:   Bring books, 

DVDs or books on tape for the “Bring a 

Book, Take a Book.”   Bring electronic 

items for our recycling project — don't 

forget the Christmas lights that didn't 

work. 

      Have a great holiday season and I 

hope to see you in January.    

                       ~~Linda Keefe, President 

C o n n e c t  w i t h  F r i e n d s  

 Meeting Date:   January 9, 

2015 

 Location: Garnett Library      

 Cost of lunch: $10 

 Call in your reservations 

today at 255-7940 

 Bring a friend to Friends! 

 Bring a Book! 

M I S S O U R I  S T A T E  U N I V E R S I T Y - W E S T  P L A I N S  

Friends of the Garnett Library 
January 2015 Volume 6, Issue 5 

  MEMBERSHIP REPORT: 

  Individual Members           40 

  Lifetime Individual            26 

  Business Members               0 

  Lifetime Business                4 

  Total Membership              70 

  As of December 18, 2014 

FriendsOfGarnettLibrary@MissouriState.edu 417-255-7940 

 

2 0 1 4 - 2 0 1 5  

P R O G R A M S  

A N D  E V E N T S  

EO/AA/M/F/Veterans/Disability 

J A N U A R Y   

M e e t i n g  

Please RSVP @255-7940 so that there will be enough food and seating! 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT:  

General Acct           $4,043.48 

Book Fund Acct      $   218.15 

Total Balance          $4,251.63 
 
As of  December 18, 2014 

 

The Permanence of Fine 

Printing in the Digital Age 

John Hoover 

Jan 9 

 

Chili Supper Jan 17 

 

Photography in Elder 

Mountain 

Dennis Crider 

Feb 13 

 

Opportunities for Students 

to go Abroad 

Alex Pinnon, 

Dennis Lancaster & 

Brooke Mayfield 

Mar 13 

 

The Ethical Citizen: Can 

You Make a Difference? 

Public Affairs Conference 

Apr  11 

 

Spring Fashion Show 
 

Apr 24 

     

 CASH FOR TRASH         
 

This recycling fundraiser 

continues throughout this coming 

year.  Bring small items to each 

monthly meeting, or call 417-712-

3434 before noon or after 8 pm to 

schedule free pick-up.  Be sure to 

mention Friends of Garnett Li-

brary.    
 

   —Appliances   — Christmas                                 

   —Batteries         lights 

   —TVs              —Games, toys                    

   —Anything with a cord          

 Friends of the Garnett Library          
  Chili Supper 

 

                       Saturday, January 17, 2015 

                        4:30 pm — 7:00 p.m. 

                       First Presbyterian Church 
                     112 Aid Ave., West Plains 

“The Permanence of Fine 

Printing in the Digital Age” 
 

Friends of the Garnett Library Meeting 

January 9th , 2015 

Location:  Garnett Library 
 

Dr. John Hoover, Executive Director of the 

Mercantile Library Association for the St. Louis 

Mercantile Library 
 

     This program is related to the exhibit “The 

Art of the Printed Book Through the Centuries” 

which was on display at the Garnett Library 

earlier this year.   

If you visited this exhibit, or if 

you love printed books, you 

will want to hear this.  

Come and bring a friend! 


